
 
 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE: 

SPRAGUE CREEK 

BRIDGE 

ON ROAD 6N 

Starting Tuesday afternoon, February 
22nd, 2022 for approx. two weeks. 

Road 79E to Road 80E will be closed due 
to bridge repairs on the Sprague Creek 
bridge located on Road 6N. Road closure 
signs will be posted. No traffic will be 
permitted at that time. 

BRIDGE WILL BE OUT OF SERVICE. FOR SAFETY 
REASONS DO NOT ATTEMPT TO CROSS! 

 
 

Thank you for your patience! 
 


